Dear Jonathan
| wish to associate myself with comments submitted on the above application from GARA.noting that the developer

has made some welcome revisions to the previous application.

However | still wish to make a formal objection This new application still constitutes over development of a small
site much of which is currently the garden of nol Hillfield Rd, and it is too close to South Mansions .

Yours sincerely

Flick Rea ( now writing in a personal capacity!!)



